Norfolk and Suffolk Wetland Broads Hydrological Review questions:

· Clarification was sought on the extent of the review of the vegetation transect data.

New analysis would concentrate on the sites that had been surveyed on two separate occasions, or for the first time, essentially:

Decoy Carr, Acle	three transects
Barton Fen		one transect
Buttle Marsh		two transects

The other sites will have had the vegetation surveyed and analysed in the past.  No new analysis should be done on these sites, but the past findings should be brought into the overall review and consideration of the similarities and differences of eco-hydrological mechanisms.

· Just a clarification regarding the budget for the hydrological review contract. in the contract finder summary information it states a value of £10,000 to £24,999 but in the RFQ (page 4, paragraph 3) it states that 'For the purpose of this RFQ the Authority is classified as a Central Contracting Authority with a publication threshold of £12,000 inclusive of VAT.'

Does this statement mean that the actual contract value will be £12k including VAT ?
It simply means that we have to go out to wider competitive tenders for contracts over £10K (+ VAT).  For the purposes of the contract, the value of this contract can go up to £24,999 (+ VAT).

